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15th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. I write to inform you that as recognition for their excellent 
attendance this half term we will rewarding Years 7, 8 and 9 with a non-uniform day on 
Friday 16th February 2024.  
 

Attendance in Year 7, 8 and 9 has been at the 90% mark from January 2024 until now and 
we have seen significant improvements in attendance across Year 9 especially. Well done to 
those year groups and thank you for your support with attendance as families. 
 

I will write to you separately about arrangements for our first day back at The Albion 
Academy after half term on Monday 26th February. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mathew Rogers 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


